
 

 

COVID-19 UPDATE 
March 20, 2020 

 

During the current pandemic with COVID-19, our office will 

remain open but on reduced hours to answer questions 

and provide over the phone support for people in crisis. We 

have screening protocols in place to ensure that our staff 

and clients are safe so “​No Walkins Please​”. We will 

continue to adhere to the precautionary measures outlined 

by Public Health Ontario to assist in keeping our 

community safe through social distancing.  

The following programs and services are ongoing: 

Counseling Services | OESP & LEAP Application | Food Pantry 

The following programs and services are postponed until further notice: 

Book Club | Breakfast Club | Co-op Placements | Income Tax Clinic 

 

Please call us at 289-521-5313 or send an email to ​admin@wnc-sn.ca​ to discuss the type of 

service or program you need. If you get the voicemail, please leave a detailed message including 

your name and phone number and your call will be returned within 24 business hours. 
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